
	

	

 

 
 

 

Press Release 
 

Opening Market Hall Tegel 

 
Berlin, March, 10th, 2017. The market hall in Gorkistraße is celebrating 

 its reopening.  

 
Foto: Pascal Rohé 

 

With a short speech of borough mayor Frank Balzer and project developer        

Dr. Harald Gerome Huth the popular market hall in Berlin-Tegel was formally 

reopened on Thursday, March 9th 2017. More than 100 guests enjoyed the 

celebration with live-music, a photo exhibition and delicacies provided by the 

market hall tenants. The market hall, looking back on a tradition of 100 years, is 

an inherent part of Tegel’s community and a meeting place beyond Tegel’s 

borders.  

The project developer and investor HGHI Holding GmbH is responsible for the 

refurbishment of the Tegel Center. To HGHI, it was very important that the 



	

	

market hall did not close during the modernization measures, but instead to find 

a temporary solution for the market hall tenants as well as the citizens.  

 

The market hall in Gorkistraße with a mixture of tradition and modernity, invites 

its guests to dwell and enjoy. Quality and freshness- these two features 

characterize the diverse offer of the market hall tenants. Here, the focus is 

especially on the close and personal contact between merchants and customers.  

 

Further information concerning HGHI Holding GmbH: 

 

HGHI Holding GmbH stands for professional maintenance of large-scale retail 

properties, efficient management at the highest level as well as the planning, 

design and realization of great visions. Beside the areas office, logistics and 

traffic the company offers a wide diversity of experience, also internationally, 

which already comprises more than 500.000 sqm of successfully leased 

commercial and office space. The Mall of Berlin at Leipziger Platz 12, which 

opened in autumn 2014, is one of HGHI’s greatest and most popular projects.  
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